PUBLIC NOTICE

-

Water Supply Disruption WESaLr:
in Kokopo

Water PNG Limited would like to inform our valued clients in Kokopo
that due to circumstances beyond our control, water supply to
Kokopo township and outlying areas will be affected with low water
pressure or no water at all for an indefinite period commencing today
the 05th of August, 2025.

Our dedicated team are working around the clock to bring operation
to normalcy and will advise once water supply is restored.
Consumers are advised to store water for use during the shutdown
period and boil water after the supply is restored before using.

We sincerely apologise for any inconveniences that may be caused.

For more information call 9829020, 9829720, 78956489, or email
our Business Centre Manager Emichael@waterpng.com.pg
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